
 

Dear Customers, 
 
I am submitting to you our present client advisory during the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
We are planning on re-opening our salon on Tuesday May 26, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. 
Call our salon to pre-book your appointments now: 715-634-8234 8:30 am-6:00pm 
 
We are a Covid-19 Free Environment and hope to keep it that way with these new rules: 
1. You must wear a mask upon entering the salon 
 
2. Please DO NOT enter the salon if you have any of the following: 
Fever, Shortness of Breath, Dry Cough, Runny nose, Sore throat, Traveled  
extensively, or Known exposure to Covid-19 
 
3. You will be required to ANSWER Covid-19 screening questions 
 
4.We are taking temperatures of staff and clients daily upon entering the salon 
 
5.When paying for services or products, please use a credit card, debit card, or accepted local 
check when possible. We still accept cash 
 
6.Remember to practice social distancing 6 ft or more. Please come into your appointment 
alone unless you are a minor or require assistance. You may be asked to wait in your vehicle 
or outdoors 
 
Additional: We have altered the client flow to decrease interactions and are doing extra 
cleaning between customers. 
 
All magazines and newspapers have been temporarily removed 
 
Please feel free to use our hand sanitizers and bathroom sink to wash your hands 
 
While our salon complies with State Health Department and the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention Infection Control guidelines to prevent the spread of the Covid-19 virus, we 
cannot make any guarantees.  
 
Our staff is symptom free and to the best of our knowledge have not been exposed to the 
virus. However, since we are a place of public accomodation, other persons (including other 
clients) could be infected, with our without their knowledge. 
 
Thank you for your patience as we all are being guided through unchartered waters and 
hoping to keep us all safe and healthy as we begin a new normal.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
Pat Raven 
Owner/ Manager/ Stylist 
Town & Country Beauty Salon 
715-634-8234 
1.5 mi. So of Hayward, WI on Hwy 27 & Raven Rd 
Mon - Fri 8:30 - 6:00 

 



 


